
 

Kalamazoo/Battle Creek International Airport 
to Announce New Airline and Air Service 

 
27 July 2022 

 
For More Information 

Contact Craig Williams, Airport Director 
269-388-3690 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – (Kalamazoo, Michigan)  

 

The Kalamazoo/Battle Creek International Airport is pleased to invite you to a press 
conference announcing the Airport’s newest airline and destination. This exciting news for 
Kalamazoo, Battle Creek and SW Michigan will inspire the community to travel. 

 

 
 
Here’s the details: 
  
Who:  Airline and Airport Representatives 
 
What:  New Airline and Air Service Announcement 
 
When:  11:00am on Thursday, 28 July 
 
Where:             Airport Terminal. 
 

For media planning on attending please park in short-term lot and bring in your parking 
sticker for validation. Airline and Airport staff will be available for interviews after the 
announcement. 

### 

As the Gateway to Southwest Michigan, the Kalamazoo/Battle Creek International Airport (AZO) 
serves the region’s almost 800,000 people by providing top-notch facilities and offering flights to 
and from three of North America’s finest hub airports on American Airlines and Delta Air Lines. Fly 
AZO and experience the comfort and friendliness that over 300,000 passengers enjoy each year. 
For more information about the Airport and our airlines, visit www.flyazo.com. 

http://www.flyazo.com/

